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Appointment of a 

Secondary Schools Worker

Average of 3 days per week for an initial 10 month period 

10 month post in the first instance with a salary of £12,000

This year SparkFish has been grateful to receive some funding from Community Foundation for Surrey to respond to the Covid-19 pandemic and support the emotional well-being needs of young people in Secondary Schools in the local area of Reigate, Redhill and Merstham.  This funding allows SparkFish to:

· Increase delivery of one-to-one mentoring of young people 

· Develop small group courses 

· Offer lunchtime provision for young people in need of extra support

SparkFish are looking for someone with experience and skills to join our team and carry out this important work.  They will have a passion for working with young people and seeing them realise their full potential!  The successful candidate will be primarily based in local Secondary Schools but there will be opportunities to contribute to the schools ministry in other local schools. 
If you feel that this could be you please email Harriet Pearce, Director of SparkFish, to request an application pack.  Email: Harriet@sparkfish.org.uk 
Closing date for applications: 19th October 2020.  Interviews to be held week beginning 2nd November 2020. 
Because of the ethos of our organization, we are seeking a committed Christian for this post. Experience in work with young people is essential.  SparkFish is fully committed to safeguarding and an enhanced DBS disclosure will be required.  
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